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Dr. Kevin Alderson, Editor
Canadian Journal of Counselling
University of Calgary

Tuesday, June 1, 2010
Dear Dr. Alderson,
It is with pleasure that I write to confirm the submission of a manuscript to the Canadian Journal of Counselling, titled “School Counsellors’ Understanding of Non-Suicidal Self-Injury: Experiences and International Variability.” Attached you will find a blind version of the manuscript in MS word, as well as a cover page including names/affiliations.


All authors have made appropriate contributions that warrant their authorship. All have agreed to the byline order and all have agreed to submission of the manuscript in its current form. This manuscript is an original work and has not been previously published, in any format.

This manuscript text is twenty-two (22) pages in length; excluding title page, abstract, and references. There are two tables and two figures included. All data collection involving human subjects was in accordance with the ethical standards of the American Psychological Association and Canada’s Tri-Council Research Ethics Guidelines.

I look forward to receiving your response. If you require additional information, please feel free to contact me at the coordinates listed below.
Sincerely,

Nancy L. Heath, Ph.D.

James McGill Professor

McGill University, Faculty of Education

Department of Educational and Counselling Psychology

Tel.: 514-398-3439

Fax: 514-398-6968

nancy.heath@mcgill.ca
